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Since our previous newsletter at the beginning of April we have seen two areas of the project take 
shape, The Broadway and the new High Street link road. The Broadway works are complete on the 
south side with all the new paving stones fitted – see photo on next page. The new paving 
demonstrates the visual appeal and space enhancement that can be expected when the project is 
completed, benefitting both businesses and pedestrians. 

 

Thank you for your feedback 
The consultation on the series of new Permanent Traffic Regulation Orders, detailed on page 2 in 
the April issue, closed on the 27 April 2017. We are currently reviewing your feedback that was 
submitted by you. 
 

High Street link road 
The opening for the new link road, between 
High Street and Victoria Way by Victoria 
Arch, has unfortunately been pushed back 
by a month. This is due to the complex 
utility diversions within the old market 
square. It is now anticipated the new link 
road will open in mid June. 
 

High Street vehicle restrictions 
The delay in completion of the new link 
road means that vehicular access 
restrictions for High Street, that will 
introduce a one-way westbound route for 
buses, cycle path and authorised vehicles  
only between 7am and 9pm, will also be delayed. 
 
The proposals to install an automated number plate recognition (ANPR) system, for the 
enforcement of vehicle restrictions on High Street, has also been delayed for the reasons 
mentioned above. 
 
We will contact local residents and businesses directly affected by these restrictions separately to 
explain more about the criteria and the process of authorising vehicles.  
 

Chertsey Road 
The works to Chertsey Road are on schedule and you will start to see the installation of a new kerb 
line in the early part of this month and the installation of new surfacing down towards the 
roundabout end from mid May. 
 

Cawsey Way 
Cawsey Way will remain open in the current westbound direction only until the new link road has 
opened. 
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New paving going in on the new link road. 
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Who to contact if you have  
a query? 

If you have queries regarding the 
construction process, please contact Farrans 
Construction, on 02890 394043. 
 
Alternatively, if you have any queries 
regarding the project, please email the 
project team at wokingitp@woking.gov.uk 

 

 
For the latest updates on all the 
roads in the Woking Integrated 
Transport Package,  
please regularly visit 
www.woking.gov.uk/wokingitp 

 

 

Albion Square Canopy 
Discussions to plan the removal of the canopy have taken place with developer and Network Rail. 
We will inform you of the proposed dates as soon as they have  
been agreed. 
 

The Broadway  
The south side of The Broadway is 
now completed and works have 
moved to the north side of the road 
to pave the footway outside the 

shops and businesses.  
 

As can be seen from the photo, the 
space between the newly paved 
road and the temporary fencing 
does not allow for the bus stops to 
be put back into safe operation until 
the north side works are complete. 
 

The planned completion date for 
The Broadway has been moved 
back to the end of July. The reason 
for this extension is due to the need 
for forward planning underground 
utilities that will prevent the  
need to dig up the new road  
surface in the future. 

 
The south side of The Broadway looking east. 
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